The regular scheduled meeting of the SVMO was held on August 4th at 6 p.m..

The meeting was called to order by Jannie Layne.
Minutes from the June and July meetings were approved as submitted.
Financial report was approved as submitted.
Members present were Richard Bowman, Jeff Vinger, Jannie Layne, Al Wille, Cheryl Tyson, Matt Mendenhall, Jim Reed, Richard Ryan, Josh Ruminer and Lonnie Young.
Absent were  Kelly Powell, Mark Fougerousse and Chad Wolf.
Golf Tournament discussion was held.  Lonnie Young requested a profit and loss report on the event.  Jannie Layne will attempt to create a report and submit to the board by the next meeting.  From details provided, it appears that we made around $1,000.
No status report from the All-American Steakhouse fundraiser currently.
All attempts by this board and individual members to contact Mrs. Hunt regarding the memorial have been unsuccessful.  It was determined that we need to move on without her input to begin to raise funds for the project.
Jim Reed will contact the city and seek assistance from a grant writer as well as work on contacting major foundations, corporations in our area.
Jeff Vinger’s email with all the details and information on the project has been forwarded to Senator Boozman’s and Congressman Womack’s staff for consideration of federal funds.  No update currently.
It was suggested that we contact Senator Cotton’s office as well.
Richard Bowman spoke at the VFW meeting.  The VFW is interested in donating and may want to challenge the American Legion in donations.
Trifolds will be ordered and Matt Mendenhall will cover the costs for 300.
The meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting is scheduled for September 1st, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Springdale Parks and Recreation building.
Respectfully,
Richard Bowman

